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This year has proved a challenge for the committee.  We appointed a Clerk to commence 
duties in June and before her trial period had expired, she felt the hours needed were not 
suitable and ceased employment.  We as a committee decided to rewrite our expectations 
of a clerk and with assistance from NALC advertised the position. Three applications were 
received, and each applicant interviewed.  We agreed to interview two applicants again and 
eventually agreed to appoint Mrs Nichola Ali as Parish Clerk and RFO to our council.   Our 
clerk has proved very competent and has become part of the council working together for 
the benefit of the Parish. 
 
Dorothy Dunkley 
 


